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Witnessing in Waikiki, Hawaii, 2015 
 
Following in the footsteps of recent outreach initiatives in Hawaii, Texas, Las Vegas, Los Angeles and 
New York, Unificationists in District 8 announced a new outreach revival in Kansas City, Kansas 
from September 28-October 4, 2015. 
 
With the theme, “Let’s Revive Ourselves by Reaching Out,” the community invites local and out-of-state 
participants to join in. This is a wonderful opportunity to gain confidence and be a part of bringing True 
Parents’ vision to others. 
 
Participants are responsible for transportation to the church center, but the Kansas community will take 
care of room and board. Outreach will take place mostly on college campuses in the Kansas City area. 
 
If you feel inspired to be a part of this outreach revival or have any further questions, please contact Mr. 
and Mrs. Saarna. 
 
Space is limited so sign up today! 
 
 


